
Swaraagam’s Re-auditions Report 

 
Venue: Music Room 

Date: 22nd Feb 2025 

No. of Participants: 15 

 

Swaraagam, the Music Society of Shyam Lal College, conducted re-auditions to welcome 

new talent into the society for the academic session 2025–26. The auditions were organized 

with the objective of providing a second opportunity to enthusiastic students who could not 

participate in the first round or who wished to showcase their musical skills once again. 

 

The re-auditions witnessed an enthusiastic response from students across different courses. 

Participants showcased their versatility in various genres of music including Indian classical, 

semi-classical, Western, and contemporary styles. Both vocalists and instrumentalists 

participated, creating an atmosphere filled with melody and rhythm. 

 

The panel of judges, comprising the office bearers of Swaraagam along with senior members, 

evaluated the participants based on parameters such as sur, taal, rhythm, voice quality, 

creativity, stage confidence, and overall performance. After a careful selection process, a 

number of talented students were inducted into the society. 

 

The re-auditions not only helped in discovering new talent but also ensured inclusivity by 

giving every interested student an equal chance to be a part of Swaraagam. With the addition 

of new members, the society looks forward to enriching its musical journey and continuing its 

tradition of excellence in college and inter-college events. 

 

The event concluded with a note of encouragement for all participants and a warm welcome 

to the newly selected members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


